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26.11.21 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
We are launching a daily breakfast club starting on Monday 29th November. This will run daily in 
the atrium from 08.00 – 08.45.  
 
Students can arrive anytime between 08.00 and 08.30 and should use the main entrance. 
Breakfast club is open to all students and is free to attend.  
 
We are working in partnership with Morrisons who are kindly donating the breakfast items e.g. 
toast, cereal bars etc. Breakfast club will be supervised by school staff.  
 
This is an opportunity for students to meet friends, eat breakfast, socialise and to complete any 
homework. We hope that students will find it valuable. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Jo Suddes 
Headteacher 


